
                                                           
 
 
20 March 20, 2019 
 
 

Dear Benchrest UK 
 
Welcome to the WRABF. 
 
This letter is to confirm your acceptance as the member body from United 
Kingdom. 
Thank you for your payment as received. 
We the WRABF acknowledges that Benchrest UK is the only representative for 
Rimfire and Air Rifle Benchrest in the UK 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
NJHSchoonwinkel 
 
Nick Schoonwinkel. 
WRABF – President 


